
 

 

 

 

January 24, 2017 

 

Mayor and Council  

City of Victoria 

#1 Centennial Square 

 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

RE: 736 Princess Ave 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Burnside Gorge Community Association Land Use Committee (LUC) in 

regards to the micro-units multi-residential development proposal for 736 Princess Ave coming before 

Committee of the Whole on January 25, 2018. The LUC supports the staff report regarding the 

challenges with the proposal and supports the recommendation to decline the development permit and 

rezoning applications for this property.   

 

While we appreciate that the earlier iterations of this proposal containing supportive housing have been 

abandoned, the LUC notes that, although significant time has passed since the community meetings, the 

proponent has not amended the proposal to address significant concerns raised by local residents and 

businesses regarding the following aspects of the project: 

• Lack of consistency with the approved Local Area Plan; 

• Complete lack of onsite parking for both residents and visitors, causing unreasonable congestion 

as street parking is limited and in high demand. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide additional comment.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Per Avery Stetski 

Chair 

 

 

 


















